January 4, 2021

Happy New Year!

As we begin 2021, we hope for a healthy, safe and productive remainder of our academic year.
We will maintain our current health protocols to continue to provide our children with a safe
learning environment. We appreciate your continued cooperation. We are blessed to have
such wonderful families!

HSCS families shared their blessings by collecting food for our local Food Bank. The giving
spirit was evident with over 800 items collected! (This was up 200+ from last year) Thank you
to ALL who participated in this! This was truly the season of giving.

Tuesday, January 5th - HSA MEETING at 7:00pm, in the HSCS Parish Center. AUCTION
INFO.......... We need to begin our efforts to contact donors for auction items.

Wednesday, January 6th - LUNCH MENU - Please have the forms returned to the office.
Friday, January 8th - SPIRIT DAY!!
January ALL SCHOOL MASS will be Sunday, January 31st at 9:00am at the SCM Parish

Center to begin our NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK (More information will follow
regarding Catholic Schools Week.



